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[Please download the Silent Auction Spreadsheet to track your contacts for Deborah to send thank you and maintain a database. Please remove this before printing or emailing]

Date


Company Name
Company Address
Winnipeg, Manitoba
Postal Code

ATTENTION:  FirstName LastName, Title

Dear FirstName LastName:

The Aboriginal Circle of Educators (ACE) is a non-profit organization that assists its members in promoting Aboriginal cultural content in our schools and communities.

[bookmark: _Hlk499673719]The ACE 16th Annual Conference, “Gidinawenidimin:  We Are All Related” and the 13th Annual Education Awards Banquet, “Honouring Our Traditions, Celebrating Our Future”, have an expected attendance of more than 150 members, youth, elders, and interested community members.  Our Silent Auction generates a lot of interest with our membership.
 
The ACE 16th Annual Conference, “Gidinawenidimin:  We Are All Related” is a two-day conference, which focuses on teachings and resources for educators, support workers and community members. Our Keynote Speakers, are leaders in the field of cultural awareness and sustainability in education. The Conference is being held at the Best Western Plus Winnipeg Airport Hotel, 1715 Wellington Avenue, Thursday, February 14 and Friday, February 15th, 2019.

The 13th Annual ACE Education Awards Gala will recognize and honour recipients in nine categories. The Gala will be held at the Best Western Plus Winnipeg Airport Hotel on the evening of Friday, February 16th, 2019 and will include a fashion show of Indigenous designers.

We are requesting a donation for our Silent Auction which is held during the upcoming two-day conference and Education Awards Banquet.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you should have further interest in donating an auction item or would like more information on becoming a sponsor or member, or to purchase a table at our trade show please contact Deborah Clark, ACE Executive Director, listed above.

Thank-you, 


Your Name
Board Position
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